Dear editor-
I urge our Congressional delegation, to support H.R. 1038, the Improving Transparency and Accuracy in Medicare Part D Spending Act which would lower out of pocket costs for Medicare beneficiaries and save taxpayers billions over the next decade . 
The bill would require Medicare prescription drug plans to account for all fees charged to the pharmacy at the time a prescription is filled, rather than weeks or months after the fact. This in turn would reduce cost sharing for seniors at the time a prescription is filled and help prevent them from being prematurely pushed into the “donut hole” where they, and Medicare, are responsible for a bulk of the costs. A recent report by Wakely Consulting Group further concluded that this legislation would save taxpayers $3.4 billion over the next ten years. 
This legislation increases transparency, enhances the program integrity of Medicare and reduces costs to the Medicare Program and deserves swift Congressional passage.

